Congress of the United States House of Representatives

Washington, DC 20515-0908

March 29, 2011

Jerry E. Pierce Chairman of the Board Central Florida Veterans Memorial Park Foundation, Inc. Post Office Box 4303 Winter Park, FL 32793-4303

Dear Mr. Pierce:

As a Member of Congress, I am pleased to have the opportunity to offer my full support for the Central Florida Veterans Memorial Park at Lake Nona.

It is my privilege to endorse your efforts to make this park and Veterans Memorial a special place for all to remember and pay tribute to those who have served and paid the ultimate sacrifice for this great nation.

The Central Florida Veterans Memorial Park will provide a beautiful tranquil place for our local Veterans and their families to enjoy and reflect upon the memories of loved ones lost while fighting to protect our freedom.

Please accept my appreciation for the tireless efforts of members of the Central Florida Veterans Memorial Park Foundation for helping create this wonderful tribute to honor Floridians who so faithfully served our country.

Sincerely,

Member of Congress